
 

 

November 4, 2014 

 

TO:  MEMBERS OF THE WESTERN OREGON UNIVERSITY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

The Western Oregon University (WOU) board of trustees will meet on Saturday, November 8, 
2014, to participate in an orientation session facilitated by Sheila Stearns, consultant for the 
Association of Governing Boards of Universities and Colleges (AGB).  

This session will be held in accordance with the time, location, and schedule listed below: 

  Saturday, November 8, 2014 

  8:00am – 1:00pm Hamersly Library 
     Room 301-A 
 
Hamersly Library is located on the WOU campus, 345 N. Monmouth Avenue. Telephone 
messages for board members and institution officials attending the meeting may be called to 
(503)838-8888. If special accommodations are required, please contact the President’s Office at 
(503)838-888 at least 72 hours in advance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ryan J. Hagemann 
Vice President & General Counsel/Board Secretary 
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